[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

F.A.O. Nathaniel Young

Dear Mr Young,

I am a resident of Primrose Hill and I live at 9 St Mark’s Square which is near the proposed site of the mast.
Primrose Hill is an area of outstanding beauty and a place in London where people can come to enjoy a fantastic
view and get a sense of nature. It is a haven for local residents and an attraction for millions of tourists every year. |
think the proposed mast would be a horrendous eyesore and a blight on the landscape. It would spoil an iconic view
and take away from the beauty of the neighbourhood.

The effects of 5G radiation on human and animal health, plants and vegetation are not fully understood and this
mast could be a health hazard to local residents, tourists and the local fauna and flora. The local flora and fauna are
unique and extensive, including both Primrose Hill, Regent’s Park and London Zoo.

| strongly object to this application and ask you to refuse it.

I have also submitted an objection to this application on line.

Kind regards,

Anne Robinson (McFadden)



